
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date : 26.04.23 
 
Report on ‘ One Day Training Program On Financial Literacy’ For Non- Teaching Staff of Holy 
Cross College, Agartala held on 25.04.2023 .  
 
 
Holy Cross College, Agartala has presented itself as one of the premium educational institutes of Tripura, 
India. The institute provides an excellent atmosphere for the upliftment of the enrolled students, alumni, 
teaching faculty as well as the non-teaching staff. All of these members regularly put their strongest effort 
for the betterment of the facilities provided by the institution. 
 
 
The development of non-teaching staff of the college has always been a concern for the authority. Keeping 
this in mind, A One Day Training Program On Financial Literacy for Non- Teaching Staff was organized by 
the Department of Zoology in collaboration with IQAC of the college. The program was held on 25.04.2023. 
The venue was Room number F18 of Holy Cross College, Agartala. 
 
 
The resource persons of the program were Rajesh Kumar Das, Asst. Professor, Department of Commerce 
and Dr. Rakesh Deb Roy, Asst. Professor, Department of Business Administration. Both of them are 
members of the teaching faculty of Holy Cross College, Agartala.   
 
 
The program started at 1:00 pm on 25.04.2023 . The occasion was graced by the presence of the respected 
Principal of the institute, Dr. Fr. Benny K. John, IQAC coordinator of the college Dr. Sushobhan Sengupta, 
Dr. Sandeep Roy. The participants (44 in number) included office staff, members of the library facility, 
members of the transport facility as well as the caretakers of the campus.  
 
 
The first lecture was delivered by Rajesh Kumar Das where he elaborated how to consciously save money in 
our daily life through frequent use of generic medicines, curtailing impulsive buying, saving money for 
childrens education. He gave special importance to maintaining a healthy daily lifestyle and thus to keep our 
future secure. He emphasized the various programs through which money can be saved to ensure a secure 
future. 
 
 
 The next lecture was delivered by Dr. Rakesh Deb Roy. He shared an elaborate methodology about how to 
keep our savings safe. He discussed the malicious ways how ‘hackers’ of the cyber world are on the constant 
lookout to empty out any unsecured bank account.  
 
 
The program was conducted by Dr. Subhalaxmi Bhattacharjee, Asst. Professor, Department of Zoology and   
Achintya Bhattacharjee , Asst. Professor, Department of Business Administration. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The program ended with a beautiful short discussion by the Principal of the Institute. 
 
 
This report is prepared by Dr. Subhalaxmi Bhattacharjee Asst. Professor, Dept. Of Zoology, Holy Cross 
College, Agartala. 
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